
 
 

RF Exposure Statement 
 
A computation of the RF exposure indicates that this station is well within the allowable limits.  However, the 
station is located at a multiuser site; therefore, the firm of Hammett and Edison has been contracted to 
perform a site survey to confirm the site will continue to be in compliance.  In the event the Hammett and 
Edison survey reveals the site to not be in compliance, remedial measurers will be immediately undertaken 
to insure compliance.  In addition, the existing policies regarding work at the site will continue to be followed 
including power reduction as necessary to insure a safe workplace environment. 
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